
 

 
 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

  

 

 
  

Fri 4th Nov Sparkly Discos 

Sat 5th Nov Football match has been 
cancelled 

Tues 8th Nov Flu Immunisation 
Reception – Year 6 
Children 

Wed 9th Nov Open Day in Nursery for 
parents 

Fri 11th Nov Year 3 Science Supper 
drop off 5:30pm, pick up 
9:15pm 
 
6.30pm Parents’ 
Assocaition AGM  
 

Newsletter 4 t h November 2022 
Issue  

The language of  the  mont h  is  Po l ish   

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Parents Association AGM 
 

Friday 11th November at 6.30pm 
 

All invited to hear about how our parents’ 
association has been raising funds for the 

school and the work they do. 
 

 
 

 

 

All Saints Mass  
 

On Tuesday of this week children from Year 2 to Year 6 
attended Corpus Christi Church for All Saint’s Day with the 
parish on this holy day of obligation.  This was the first time 
that the children had attended Mass since the beginning of 
the pandemic.  Class 14 prepared the readings and bidding 
prayers and the school choir prepared hymns.  It was 
wonderful to see the children attend Church again and 
celebrate the Eucharist with the parish community.  This 
week we also welcomed Fr Matthew into school to work with 
Year 6 during an RE lesson on ordination.  This begins a series 
of visits to the school to support religion lessons. Father 
Matthew has also joined the school’s Governing Board this 
academic year and we are grateful as always for the support 
that he gives to the school community.  
 

AGM 
 

On Monday 28th November at 5.30pm we have our Annual 
General Meeting in the Main School Hall.  The meeting will 
formally approve the school accounts for the academic year 
21/22 and the Chair of Governors will also provide 
information relating to the performance of the school.  The 
meeting will have school governors and trustees from the 
diocese in attendance.  All parents are also invited to this 
meeting.  
 

Gymrun 
 

Physical health underpins the physical competence, 
confidence and motivation needed to engage positively in 
physical activities, leading to sustained involvement in PE and 
sports. We trialled Gymrun with Year 5 children last year and 
are rolling it out to all juniors this half term.   Gymrun consists 
of exercises to push children physically, cognitively and 
personally.  The exercises support children's core movements 
in fitness, gymnastics and athletics.  Children are assessed at 
the end of a term and can work their way up within a badge 
system.  These badges need to be sewn on the child's PE top.  
If a new top is purchased, the badge should be unpicked and 
sewn on to the new top to demonstrate progression.  
There are 8 badges to achieve but your child may begin to 
achieve a badge higher up within the system.  Year 5 really 
enjoyed Gymrun last year and I am sure your children will 
look forward to achieving their badges. 
 
 
 

 

Weight and Height Measurement Programme 
2022 
 

Today you received information about the visit 
from our school nurses on 23rd November to 
weigh and measure the children in Reception 
classes and our Year 6 children.  If you DO NOT 
wish your child to take part, please complete the 
reply slip and return it to the school office. 

 
 

Fr Matthew 
visited our Year 6 
classes this week 
and spoke about 
his ordination.  

He will be 
visiting the other 

year groups 
soon. 



 
 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 
  

Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLASS % 

7 100 

3 99.3 

12 99.1 

14 99.1 

4 98.7 

5 98.7 

2 98.5 

8 98.4 

11 98.4 

6 97.8 

N 97.6 

1 97.0 

9 97.0 

10 96.6 

12 96.2 

Attendance 
Monday 31st Oct – Friday 4th 

November 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to class 7 their 
100% attendance. 

Whole school average 98.2% 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 20th Oct 2022 

 
Nursery  Leonardo V 

Class 1 Ryan G 

Class 2 Otto B 

Class 3  Kacey O 

Class 4  John D H 

Class 5 Freddie McE 

Class 6 Scarlett M Z 

Class 7  Mia E 

Class 8 Noah B 

Class 9 Florence A-C 

Class 10  Rafferty R-P 

Class 11  Eric B 

Class 12  Daniel K 

Class 13 Talulah A-C 

Class 14 Luna De J M 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Zone 
 

Parents’ Association 

The Parents Association runs fun 
events and raises money for our 
school.  We are grateful to have 

so many great volunteers, but we 
need a new Chair or pair of  

Co-Chairs to lead our committee.  
It's a fantastic position, you meet 

lovely people, get huge 
satisfaction from it, and you're 
supported by a brilliant team. 

 

Please get in touch if you are 
considering it - contact Yashoda 

on 07973 764448 or speak to 

your Class Rep. Thanks. 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

*** 
In the run up to our Christmas 

Fair we will be regularly holding 
meetings.  Next meeting  will be 

Friday 11th November at 
08:45am 

 

Saturday 3rd December 
 

Christmas Fair 
 

We are looking for bakers to 
make cakes and goodies for the 
cake stall at the Christmas Fair. 

Whole cakes, brownies, cookies, 
cupcakes, mince pies etc. all 

welcome.  If you think you can 
help, please contact Pauline 

(07946 647590) or Karina 
(07858364788). 

 

 

New language for the month of 
November is POLISH.  

 

If you speak this language at home, 
please can you bring some simple 

phrases for our display and/or your 
child can sing a little song or say a 
prayer in Polish.  If you have any 

books, I can copy a page for a 
display. 

You can send your child to school 
with the above, or you can email 

to: mtomoriova@corpus-
christi.org.uk 

 

 

Friday 4th November 

 
 

Reception children & Years 1 & 2 
3:30pm – 4:45pm 

 
Children need to be collected for the 
large black gates on Horsford Road. 

*** 
Junior children Years 3 – 6 

5:30pm – 7pm 
 

Children arrive for the disco through 
the Main School Office door and must 
be collected from the large black gates 

on Horsford Road. 
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